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December 8, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
  2014/2015 Payments Amount Application 
  AMPCO Comments on Draft Rate Order 
  Board File No. EB-2013-0321 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
On November 20, 2014, the Board issued its Decision with Reasons on OPG’s application.  OPG filed the draft 
Payment Amounts Order on December 1, 2014.  AMPCO has reviewed the draft Payment Amounts Order and 
the submissions of Board Staff, SEC, LPMA and CME.  AMPCO supports the submissions of Board Staff and the 
intervenors.   
 
Specifically, AMPCO agrees with CME that OPG should set out the annualized impact for general service and 
large volume consumers in addition to the annualized residential consumer impact.  Accordingly, as requested 
by CME, OPG should provide two additional tables to Appendix A to the Draft Payment Amounts Order to show 
the annualized general service consumer impact and the large volume consumer impact and include all 
assumptions.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 
Adam White 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
 
Copy to:  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

 


